
Town of Hooksett 
Recycling and Transfer Advisory Committee 

Minutes of Meeting 
September 23, 2014 

 
 
 
Members present: 
Ray Bonney, Richard Bairaim (Turk), Sean McDonald 
 
There was no quorum. 
 
There was a discussion regarding the new hire.  The public - hearing for the mandatory cardboard 
recycling at the facility was being held tomorrow (9/24/14) 
 
There was a brief discussion about having a social media page. 
 
There was a discussion on the new smaller automated truck.  Ray Bonney brought up a question about 
the engine.  Diane will talk to Mario the mechanic for an answer. 


